
COMING UP: PUBLIC EDUCATION WEEK:

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS

Coming up this term:
Monday 4th August:  Education
Week open classrooms 9am-10am
Monday 4th - Friday 8th August:
Parent/Teacher Interviews
Tuesday 5th August:  P&C Meeting,
7pm
Wednesday 6  August:  District
Athletics Carnival

t h

Friday 8th August:  Festival of Choral
Music - Opera House performance
Wednesday 13th August:  NSW
Premier's Spelling Bee Regional
Finals
Friday 15th August:  Glowtastic P&C
Disco
Friday 22nd August:  Book Week
Parade
Monday 25th August:  Festival of
Instrumental Music - Opera House
performancce
Friday 12th September: Year 6 photo
Tuesday 16th September: Middle
school STEM Day (Stage 3)
Wednesday 17th September: Aaron
Chatfield Aboriginal Education
program
Wednesday 24th & Thursday 25th
September: Stage 2 Geoscience
Excursion

Term 3 ends for students on Friday 27th
September.
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Parent/Teacher interviews will  take
place from next week. Bookings can be
made now, via the Sentral Parent Portal .  
Any issues, please contact your child’s
teacher.  

Open classrooms from 9am - 10:10am
Monday, 4  August. t h

Come along and engage in some
literacy and Resil ience Project activities
with your children and see your child’s
class in action!



NAPLAN: COMMUNITY NOTICES:

BOOK WEEK:GLOWTASTIC DISCO:

Is your child starting Kindergarten next
year? 

Enrolments for Kindergarten 2026
are NOW OPEN.

 Enromlents can be made online via
the Bungendore Public School website:

https://bungendore-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

Have questions? Please feel free to
reach out to us via email at

bungendore-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

School Information, Taste of Big School
and Orientation session dates will be

released soon!

NAPLAN results will  come home today
for students in Years 3 and 5. 
We understand that there continues to
be a significant amount of work to do
for our results to be where we want
them, however we continue to see the
green shoots of our hard work over the
last few years.  
While we have not had a chance yet to
take a deep look at our data, since the
new NAPLAN reporting format came out
in 2023, our results are showing:

An increase of 12.7% of students in
the Strong and Exceeding category
for Writing (Year 5) 
An increase of 7.6% of students in
the Strong and Exceeding category
for Spelling (Year 5) 
An increase of 2% of students in the
Strong and Exceeding category for
Grammar & Punctuation (Year 5)
An increase of 5% of students in the
Strong and Exceeding category for
Numeracy (Year 5)

Please see the attached flyer at the end
of the newsletter for details regarding
the disco - one of the biggest nights on
our calendar!

We hope to see you there!
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